
Dear Linda, 

As a Waban and Quinobequin resident, I am vitally concerned over the 
increase in traffic that may well occur from the proposed Riverside 
project. The road was built as a secondary and recreational road and as 
such can not adequately handle the kind of traffic I suspect will occur 
from the proposed project. I would like to suggest that action be taken 
to assess the situration untenable increase in amount and speed of traffic 
on this road due to already built projects. Thank you for your concern. 
and attention 

Judy Kohn 
518 Quinobequin Road 
Waban. Ma. 

Judy Kohn 


